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Montessori schools focus on children's physical, emotional and social needs rather than just their cognitive development, according to the American Montessori Society, which benefits children from all ethnic and socioeconomic backgrounds. Certified private school Montessori teachers primarily instruct students from preschool through middle school, with fewer students per classroom. Their salary varies,
depending on the state or district in which they work. The average annual salary of a certified private school Montessori teacher was $30,000 as of 2014, according to workplace site Indeed. Minimum educational requirements for this job are usually a bachelor's degree in primary and lower secondary school. These teachers must also take and pass certification exams through their states to earn their
teaching licenses. The Montessori Accreditation Council for Teacher Education typically oversees the certification process for all Montessori teachers, according to the South Carolina State Department of Education. Other important requirements are creativity, patience and instructional and communication skills. In 2014, the average salary for certified private school Montessori teachers varied most
significantly in the West, according to Indeed, where they earned the highest salaries of $40,000 in California and the lowest salaries at $24,000 in Hawaii. Those in the South made $26,000 to $36,000 in Louisiana and Washington, D.C., respectively. Certified private school Montessori teachers earned $26,000 in Maine and $37,000 in New York, the lowest and highest salary in the Northeast. In the
Midwest, they average $28,000 to $41,000 annually, earning the least in Nebraska and South Carolina and mostly in Illinois. While certified private school Montessori teachers earned $30,000 in 2014, the Bureau of Labor Statistics reports average salaries of $56,130 for kindergarten and elementary school teachers as of May 2012. Middle school teachers earned $56,280 per year. Teachers at Montessori
schools, which are usually private institutions, tend to earn less than those in public schools, as their budgets are usually more limited. For example, Montessori teachers with five years of experience or less who taught children up to three years old earned the average salary from $30,000 to $44,999, according to the 2009-2010 NAMTA Montessori School survey. The BLS estimates a 17 percent increase
in jobs for kindergarten and elementary school teachers, including Montessori teachers, through 2020, statistical average compared to the 14-percent national rate for all occupations. Increasing enrollments and lower student-teacher ratios can increase jobs for kindergarten and elementary school teachers, including those who teach in Montessori schools. Kindergarten and elementary school teachers
earned a median annual salary of $58,230 in May 2018, according to the U.S. Bureau of Labor Statistics. At the low end, kindergarten and primary school teachers earned a 10th year. means 90 percent earned more than this amount. The 90th percent salary is $70,600, which means 10 percent earn more. In 2018, 1,569,000 people were employed in the United States as kindergarten and elementary
school teachers. Preschool teachers help children learn the language, motor skills, work habits and social skills they need to succeed in kindergarten and beyond. Many kindergartens require only a high school diploma, but you need an associate or bachelor's degree for Head Start programs. Public school teacher positions typically require at least a bachelor's degree. Both the type of school and placement
affect your potential earnings as a preschool teacher. The average preschool teacher earned $14.50 per hour in 2011, or the equivalent of $30,150 for a full-time year of 40 hours per week, according to the U.S. Bureau of Labor Statistics. Those who work in kindergarten often work year-round, but teachers in school districts often work only in school semesters and from 9 to 3. But they can also teach
summer sessions. The salaries of preschool teachers varied across a wide range in 2011, according to the BLS. Their earnings of the 10th percentile were $8.53 per hour, or $17,750 for a year in 40-hour weeks. The 90th percentile earnings were $23.12 per hour, equivalent to $48,080 per year full-time. This area covered the income of 80 percent of preschool teachers. The pay of preschool teachers in
different schools generally reflects how much education is required. In 2011, two-thirds of preschool teachers worked for childcare, earning an average hourly wage of $12.64, according to the BLS. This comes to $26,300 for a full-time year, the lowest reported salary. The second-largest employer, elementary and high schools, paid the highest salaries, an hourly average of $20.74. Individual and family
services, including Head Start, paid on average just $14.10 per hour. But preschool teachers for junior colleges average $18.70 per hour. Preschool teachers in five states averaged more than $16 per hour in 2011, according to the government survey. Teachers in New York received an average of $19.02 per hour, while those in New Jersey earned $17.96 per hour on average. Those in Alaska, Vermont
and Michigan also average more than $16 per hour. Among the cities, the New York metropolitan area combined exceptionally high wages with a large number of jobs in 2011. The 18,080 preschool teachers who worked in the greater New York City area averaged $22.06 per hour. Bls reports that jobs for preschool teachers will increase by 25 percent between 2010 and 2020. The largest increases will be
in child welfare, with population growth and increasing emphasis on kindergarten education as contributing factors. You will have a better prospect of finding a job as a preschool teacher if you have at least one associate professor, and preferably a bachelor's degree. You can also advance your teaching career by earning an id that through the Council for Professional Recognition or as a certified child
welfare employee from the National Child Welfare Association. Private school teacher salaries have historically been lower than in the public sector. Many years ago, teachers would accept a position in a private school for less money simply because they felt that the teaching environment was friendlier and more preferential. Many teachers also came to the private sector because they considered it an
assignment or calling. Either way, private schools have had to compete for a smaller pool of well-qualified teachers. Public school teachers' salaries have increased markedly, and their benefits continue to be good, including strong pension packages. The same applies to some private teachers' salaries, but not all. While some elite private schools now pay very close to what public schools pay, or even
more, not everyone is able to compete at this level. According to Payscale.com, as of October 2018, the average elementary school teacher makes $35,829 and the average high school teacher earns $44,150. Private school teachers at non-religious institutions earn quite a lot more, according to Payscale: The average elementary school teacher earns $45,415 and the average high school teacher earns
$51,693 annually. As you might expect, there are differences in private school teacher salaries. At the low end of compensation, the spectrum is parochial and boarding schools. At the other end of the scale are some of the country's best independent schools. Parochial schools often have teachers who follow a calling, more than they follow the money. Boarding schools offer significant benefits, such as
housing, and thus teachers tend to do significantly less on paper. Top private schools in the country have often been in business for decades, and many have large endowments and a loyal alumni base to draw support. At most private schools, the cost of tuition does not cover the full cost of educating a student; schools rely on charities to make the difference. Those schools with the most active alumni and
parent bases will typically offer higher salaries for teachers, while schools with lower endowments and annual funds may have lower salaries. A common misconception is that all private schools carry high tuition and have multimillion dollar endowments, and therefore must offer high salaries. But the overhead that these private schools carry, including sprawling campuses spanning hundreds of acres of
multiple buildings, state-of-the-art athletics and art facilities, dormitories, and eateries that offer three meals a day, shows that the cost may be justified. The difference from school to school can be huge. An interesting trend involves boarding school pay, which has usually been lower than its daily school counterparts. Boarding schools typically require faculty to live on campus in free school-delivered Since
housing is generally about 25 to 30 percent of a person's cost of living, this is often a significant benefit. This benefit is particularly valuable with the high cost of housing in parts of the country, such as the Northeast or Southwest. However, this benefit also comes with additional responsibilities, as boarding school teachers are usually asked to work several hours, take on parents, coaching and even
supervisory roles for evening and weekend. Roles.
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